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I URGE you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD887, An Act to make manufacturers 
responsible for proper disposal of abortion drugs and require a health care provider to 
be physically present during a chemical abortion.  I am not for abortion, but I do 
believe if a woman is going to have a chemical abortion a physician should definitely 
be present in case something happens.  The drugs used should be handled properly by 
the manufacturer and the unborn child should be taken care of in a responsible way. 
This seems like very obvious legislation to a very controversial procedure.  The days 
of backroom horrific abortions should be gone forever.  This legislation helps take 
care of the mother, makes the doctors and chemical companies accountable, and 
seems much more humane.  Please vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD887.  Thank you! 


